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April 3, 2019 
 
 
Representative Spohnholz 
State Capitol, Rm 421 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
Attn: Megan Holland 
 
Re: Public Records Request – HB31-LS0422\A – Boat Information Titles vs. Registrations 
 
Dear Ms. Holland: 
 
This should help you with your questions. This part of the DMV website is very user friendly 
and has a lot of helpful information. 
 

The Boat Page is here.   If the boat is large it is most likely a documented 

boat and does not need a title. 

 

Boats exempt from being titled in Alaska: 

• An undocumented boat 24 feet or less in length 

• A boat of any length documented with the U.S. Coast Guard 

• Note: A documented boat is also exempt from state numbering, 
however, the State of Alaska registration decal must be displayed. 

 
If you have any additional questions, please contact me at 907-465-2200 or via email at 
kelly.hanke@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Hanke 
Legislative Liaison 
Department of Administration 

http://doa.alaska.gov/dmv/reg/boat.htm
http://doa.alaska.gov/dmv/reg/boat.htm

